
Dear [Community Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring a safe and 

secure environment for all residents, we are conducting a community survey to gather insights on 

safety concerns within our neighborhood. 

Your feedback is invaluable and will help us in addressing the issues that matter most to you. We 

invite you to participate in this survey, which will take approximately 10 minutes to complete. 

Please click on the following link to access the survey: Take the Survey 

All responses will remain confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of enhancing 

community safety. Your voice matters! 

Thank you for your time and participation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Community Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 
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